
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA) is proposing to improve SH-51 over East Beaver Creek and the SH-51/US-77 Junction in Logan County. 
The existing bridge on SH-51 over East Beaver Creek is considered structurally deficient and the existing SH-51 
roadway has sharp curves, no shoulders, and limited sight distance at the SH-51/US-77 junction. In addition, the 
railroad bridge over SH-51 does not have enough vertical clearance. The purpose of the project is to correct the 
structurally deficient bridge and the vertical and horizontal curves on SH-51, improve the geometry of the SH-51/US-77 
junction and provide adequate vertical clearance under the railroad bridge.  The project is currently programmed for 
construction in Federal Fiscal Year 2018 in the current 8-Year Construction Work Plan.

As part of our efforts to keep the public informed of this project and involved in the decision process, ODOT 
has scheduled a public meeting. The meeting will include a presentation about the proposed improvements and why 
the improvements are needed, the type of improvements proposed, and the expected impacts to motorists and the 
surrounding community. The purpose of this meeting is to get public input on the proposed improvements prior to 
final design and construction

Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be obtained from Tim Vermillion, 
ODOT Environmental Programs, at 200 NE 21st  Street, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, (405) 522-8014 or 
tvermillion@odot.org or Jenny Sallee, Project Manager, Garver, (918) 250-5922 or JESallee@GarverUSA.com.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III ODOT 
Public Involvement Officer, 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or froesler@odot.org, 
at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.
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Date:	 July 29th, 2014

Time:	 6:00 PM

Place:	 Mulhall Elementary 	

	 School Gym

	 215 S. Lewis

	 Mulhall, OK 73063

PUBLIC MEETING


